GREAT NECK NORTH AND SOUTH HIGH SCHOOL
Class of '59 Reunion Committee

Dear Classmate

The response to our last mailing was fantastic, and it was wonderful
to hear from so many of you. The committee had a great time reading
the questionnaires, catching up with your lives and re-discovering
0ld friends. And, we were able to locate about 100 more people,
because of your co-operation in submitting addresses from the missing
classmate list. Many thanks.

We've been busy working out the plans for the reunion, and we've
now been able to firm a date and place. It will be held on
Saturday evening, June 2, 1979, in the International Hotel at
Kennedy Airport. We're sending you this information in advance so
that you will reserve the date on your calandar. In February, we'll
be sending you another mailing with all the details.

The return of questionnaires has indicated that we're going to have

a very large turn-out, and it's great to know that the reunion has
generated so much excitement throughout the class. Many friends will
be coming from the Tri-State area, of course, but it was an additional
thrill to learn that many classmates will be joining us from the
following States as well: 1Illinois, Virginia, Texas, Mass., Vermont,
Maryland, Colorado, Pennsylvania, Hawaii, Florida, Rhode Island,
California, Ohio and Michigan.

If you have not returned your questionnaire, and wish to alert us

to your intention to attend (or want to say "hi" or ask any question),
please feel free to get in touch with any committee member on the
enclosed list. Or, if you prefer, you can wait to respond to the
invitation which will be sent in February.

Out of a combined (North and South) class of about 620 students,
we've been able to locate over 400. Considering the nineteen year
time span, I'd say that's pretty great detective work: However, we'd
like to give every classmate the opportunity to attend this occasion,
80 would you please look over the enclosed, up-dated, missing classmate
list and help us find these people. If you don't have specific

——  addresses, we follow all leads. Please mail this information to:
Belle Gluskin Waldner-256 Forest Drive-Jericho-New York-11753.

Best regards.
Sincerely,
Phyllis Malkin Cohen
Chairman

The Committee

Jackie Adler, Marty Boorstein, Liz Eliot Sollinger, Fred Giffords,
Belle Gluskin Waldner, Bob Goldman, Barry Levien, Josie Pizer,
Sandy Puro Rosen, Joan Shene Handler, Liz Segal Berenson and

Ed Sussman.



